
 

Cougar Creek Connection                               
June 7, 2020 

Welcome to our school Newsflash.  I am hoping that this format will continue to keep you up to date as 

we navigate these challenging times together.  Thank you for taking the time to read.  

In This Issue 

• Important Dates to Note 

• Principal's Message 

• Parent Information Night 



• Class Placements 

• Celebration of Students 

Upcoming Dates 

 

Thursday, June 25      Report Card Pick Up 

Friday, June 26           Administrative Day 

                                     Last Day for Staff 

Principal's Message 

Hello Parents, Students, & Families, 

Thank you for continuing to engage in your child's learning during these challenging times.  Whether you 

have chosen to send your children to school or are choosing to continue with learning remotely, we are 

pleased to see the enthusiasm for learning through Teams meetings, FreshGrade posts, and the work 
that your children are submitting to their teachers. 

The first week back, to face to face instruction, has been a wonderful experience and the teachers and 

students have made the best of being in the school under such unique situations.  As we have low 

numbers and have a better understanding of those that are choosing to return to face to face 

instruction, beginning tomorrow - the week of June 8th, we will be combining the students in Group A 
and Group B and will now be following the schedule below: 

 

K - 5/6      Group A&B  attend  Tuesdays & Fridays  

Grade 6    Group A&B  attend  Tuesdays 



Grade 7s  Group A&B  attend   Fridays 

 

There will be no classes in session on Mondays, Wednesdays, or Thursdays.  Custodial staff with continue 
to focus on deep cleaning protocols on the days that classes are not in session.  

Rest assured, even with combining the two groups, we will have very low numbers in each classroom 

and this number is well below the recommended 50% density.  All families, who's children are in Group 

A, should have been contacted this past Friday, by either clerical staff or teachers, to inform them of the 
change in schedule.  If your children are in Group B, their schedule remains the same. 

Later in the week, we will also communicate out a schedule to pick up personal belongings and school 

supplies, for those not attending face to face instruction. 

Stay healthy, 

Mrs. Jennifer Tarnowski, Principal 

tarnowski_j@surreyschools.ca 
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Surrey Schools Parent Night 

 

Join us for a live virtual parent information event 

Surrey Schools is holding a virtual parent information event on Monday, June 8, at 6 p.m. 

Superintendent Jordan Tinney will cover important topics including our plans for the remainder of the 

school year, what we’ve learned, and what you can anticipate for the fall. He will also address parent 

questions and concerns. If you have a question that you would like answered, please email comm-
office@surreyschools.ca by end of day Sunday, June 7. 

The link for the live event is https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-

join/19%3ameeting_Yjg0NmU3ZmQtNjVmNS00OTQ2LWJhNjUtNmZmZWE3YjFjYTFl%40thread.v2/0?con

text=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2208b4e9cf-8113-420d-ba07-
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Class Placements 

It is the time of year when we begin to plan for the following school year. If your family will not be 

returning to Cougar Creek in September, please let the office know as soon as possible so that we have 

the most accurate information for our planning moving forward.  As the school is currently closed to 

outside visitors, please call or email the school to let us know of your move.  
cougarcreek@surreyschools.ca 

Cougar Creek's Creative Kids 

 

1 - Esha's sculpture. 
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2 - Aarifah uses her imagination to create with blocks. 

 

3 - Leonor founds some objects at home for every letter of her name.  Can you do this for your name?  

 

4 - Arman is doing some planting (and learning about science, too). 



 

5 - Vihaan made the poster of "Special Thanks" for the essential workers who are working hard for the community to stop the 

spread of Covid 19. 



 

6 - Aiden and his mom have been working on their painting skills.  Take a look at this fabulous owl art. 



Cougar Creek Gets Active 

 

7 - Fatih helping out around the house. 

 

8 - Kayaking is a great way to stay active and fit. 



 

9 - Fatih & Hasan's family enjoying a bike ride. 


